
UNITED ST A TES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION IV 
1600 E. LAMAR BLVD. 

ARLINGTON, TX 76011-4511 

May 18, 2015 

Jon O'Rullian, Radiation Safety Officer 
Radiation Solutions, LLC 
151 S. Hidden Valley Road 
Rexburg, ID 83440 

SUBJECT: VOID LETTER CONCERNING APPLICATION FOR LICENSE AMENDMENT, 
CONTROL NO. 586038 

Dear Mr. O'Rullian: 

This concerns the subject application for an amendment to your material license and our email 
in which we notified you that the application was deficient and that certain additional information 
was required. We gave you until Monday, June 1, 2015 to respond. 

Please note that you are hereby notified that your amendment request application dated 
February 20, 2015 has been voided without prejudice. It will be placed back in the queue to be 
worked on by me upon receipt of your response to the deficient item email (request for 
additional information). 

Docket: 030-38691 
License: 11-35111 -01 
Control: 586038 

l\~:~ely, 

~~~hPhysicist 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B 


